
Regeneration and Transport Select Committee 
 

Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 3 February 2015 
 
 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 
Review of Road and Footpath Investment Opportunities 
 
The aim of the Committee is to consider: 

• Where to target investment. 

• What the additional resources can achieve. 

• The level of investment required in future years. 

• What else could be achieved? 
 
The Committee took evidence on 8 December 2014 to determine the cost benefit 
analysis of the new repair techniques before reporting the findings and 
recommendations to Cabinet. Members then considered a draft report and 
recommendations at their meeting on 19 January 2015.  
 
A tripartite meeting will be held on 9 February before the final report is agreed at an 
additional meeting on 16 February. This review will be presented to Cabinet in March 
2015.  
 
 
Review of the Maintenance of the Borough’s Main Bridges 
 
The full Regeneration and Transport Select Committee will undertake a review in 
February 2015 when their current review of Roads and Footpaths concludes. The 
tripartite will be shared with the conclusion of the above review and the first evidence 
gathering will take place at the additional meeting on 16 February. This will be for 
presentation to Cabinet in March 2015. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


